

Art Murphy Children's Ministry Solutions P.O. Box 40546 St. Petersburg, FL 33743-0546

Dear Art,

Thank you so much for serving as the consultant for the preschool and children's portion of our *Relmagine* project. Your ideas and input were invaluable, and have made a tremendous difference in our finished product.

As the title of your company suggests, you helped us find solutions for several challenges that, at the time, appeared as if they had no easy answers. Your sound philosophy coupled with so many good, practical suggestions really helped us move forward!

I continue to recommend your book, *The Faith of a Child.* I hope it never goes out of print!

May God continue to bless you and your ministry to children. Thank you for being an important part of ours!

Your friend,

David Garrard Minister to Children